
Dear kilews Partners, 
 
When purchasing KILEWS Electric Screwdriver with automation system (such as I/O Box), please 
also purchase the matching power supply for the representative screwdriver model.  
This will prevent potential risk of breakage for the screwdriver or I/O signal box if customers were 
to purchase 3rd party power supply. 
 
KILEWS power supply is designed explicitly for the functions of the screwdriver. Certain functions 
such as the power and the electric current protection were designed to ensure 
to protect life expectancy of the electric screwdriver.  
 
If due to specific reason and cannot purchase the electric screwdriver and the power supply as a 
set, kindly inform KILEW and provide the 3rd party power supply for testing.  
KILEWS technical department will need to test the compatibility before confirm the usage. KILEWS 
will not be responsibled for the malfunction screwdriver or I/O signal box, 
if the usage of 3rd party power supply were not informed and no sample was provided for 
testing.    
 
If you have any problem, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
P.S. Your confirmation of the message by return is necessary for us, thanks for your cooperation 
 
Best Regards, 
 


